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TODAY IS AN ADVISORY DAY. 

 
**Scholarship Spotlight** 

Seniors: Please check for scholarship opportunities! Students can view local scholarships by clicking My Profile in Scoir and then 
My Drive to access the scholarship spreadsheet.  Directions are posted on the class of Schoology page.  Here are some of the 
scholarships recently posted in Scoir: 
Manheim Township Ambulance Association Award- Application deadline,March 28th 
Alexandra Chitwood - Application deadline March 31st 
Scott Nyland Scholarship - Application deadline April 3rd 
Douglas Reist Memorial Award - Application deadline April 3rd 
Douglas Reist Communications Award - Application deadline April 3rd 
Robert B. Graupensperger Scholarship - Application deadline April 3rd 
ASHRAE - Application deadline March 31st 
Qualifications, information and applications for these scholarships can be found in Scoir along with other award opportunities. 
 
Any senior who plans to major in education next year should check out the MTEA Scholarship!  The scholarship provides a 
graduating senior who attends college for education with a $2,000/year scholarship for 4 years (that’s $8,000 total!). 
Applications are available in the counseling office or Room 278. 
 
Seniors, are you interested in speaking at your graduation? The graduation theme has now been chosen and we are looking for 
seniors to present speeches. If you are interested, read and select one of the three prompts on your Class Of Schoology page or 
outside room 259. Pick one and create a 3-4 minute speech. Sign up for an audition time using the link available from the prompt 
page. Auditions will be after school Tuesday, March 28 and Wednesday, March 29 in room 259. You must sign up for a timeslot. 
We’re looking forward to hearing some good speeches. Reach out to Mrs. Kennedy or Mr. Ziegler if you have any questions. 
 
Attention MT Students: We will be dismissing students from lunches at the bell. Students are to remain in their seats until the 
bell rings. We will no longer be allowing students to leave the cafeteria prior to the bell. 
 
Attention Seniors! The time has finally arrived!!! PROM TICKETS will be on sale Wednesday, March 29 through Wednesday, April 
4 - at all lunches and after school in Room 126. If you are not able to be at the school at any of those times, please email Mrs. 
Schiffhauer at SchiffNi@MTWP.net to make other arrangements. Cash and/or checks made payable to ”MTHS Class of 2023” will 
be accepted. The cost of tickets will be $50/person - that includes admission to prom and dinner and dancing. Prom will be held 
at The Eden Resort on Saturday, April 29 from 5PM - 10PM. And, this year’s theme is “A Night in Paris”! Only seniors are able to 
purchase prom tickets. But, seniors are permitted to bring underclassmen to prom. Seniors can also bring guests from outside of 
the school to prom, but a guest form must be filled out and submitted to the main office for all non-MTHS guests. Guest forms 
will be available in the main office and must be returned by Thursday, April 27th. And, finally, just a reminder - you must be 
school-debt free in order to purchase prom tickets.  
 
Are you interested in a fun night with friends, desserts, and music? Tri-M is hosting a concert Friday night, April 14th, and you’re 
invited to audition. Send us your audition video by March 24th via the QR code posted outside the chorus and orchestra rooms. 
 
Want a chance to win a breakfast for your first period class? Students Against Starvation is holding their annual Can Craziness! 
Bring in cans for food to your homeroom class each week of March for a chance to win the tournament! 
 
Hershey Park will be hosting an interview day on April 12th in Convo Hall. If you are interested in interviewing for the Hershey 
Park Summer Employment Program, visit your Schoology page and fill out the google form. More information will be sent out the 
beginning of April. 
 
2023 Marching Band Registration is now open. Visit mtmb.mtwp.net and click on the registration link to get signed up for the 
upcoming season. Don't play a band instrument? Beginner brass classes will be starting in April - you can learn to play an 
instrument this spring and summer in order to join the marching band next fall. See Mr. Siegel in Room 152, or connect with him 
via Schoology, to get signed up to learn an instrument for marching band!  
 
Varsity Cheerleading will be hosting 3 Open Gyms for students in grades 8th-11th. Each Open Gym will be held in the North Gym 
3pm - 5pm.  Here are all Open Gym dates: March 22nd, March 27th, and April 3rd.   
 

-see other side- 



For any girl interested in playing volleyball at the high school next fall: Manheim Township Girls’ Volleyball Spring Open gyms 
start on April 13th. Open gyms are held from 3:00-4:30 pm in the high school arena every Thursday in April & May beginning  
April 13. 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS 
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vbtennis Cedar Crest H Tennis Courts 4:00   
 
 
 
 


